
From: Sandra Loughton   
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 10:21 PM 
To: Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli 
<carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench 
<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; David West 
<david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan 
<godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; yyan  
Subject: Concern regarding filling position of RH Mayor 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Councillors, Clerks, and Reporter: 
  
As a long-time resident of Richmond Hill, I am writing to you now to let you know that I believe 
strongly that we should have a by-election to decide who our new mayor will be.  
 
I fully support on-line voting in this situation.  
 
This is the democratic way, and it will be more cost-effective for the city and convenient for many RH 
residents.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter.  I care about what happens in Richmond Hill.  
 
  
Sandra Loughton 
1 Marylebone Crescent  
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4E 2L2 
 
 


